
The 2023 Consumer Confi dence Report for the 
City of McKenzie will be published in the May 7, 
2024 Edition of the McKenzie Banner. This report 
will not be mailed to everyone individually; 
however, copies will be made available at 
McKenzie City Hall, and the McKenzie Water 
Dept. during regular business hours. If you have 
any questions or comments, please contact 
Earnest Umstead at 731-352-3114.
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NOTICE
City of McKenzie Water Customers


